## BUTTERFLY RIDGE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

Jason Anderson, Principal 🖈 Susan Amerena, Assistant Principal

Welcome Back!

As Principal of Butterfly Ridge Elementary School, I am thrilled to officially welcome everyone to the 2024-2025 school year! Our staff is eager to see the return of our students, their families, and community members for another exciting year ahead. In alignment with our school's vision, we remain committed to "placing our students in a position for endless opportunities."

Our dedicated staff returned last week, enthusiastically preparing for another exceptional year. We are determined to build upon last year's successes, continuing our focus on academic excellence, respectful behavior, and showcasing Butterfly Ridge Elementary as the heart of our community.

While we do not formally assign homework, we encourage all families to dedicate a few minutes each evening to support their child's learning. Reading for pleasure, practicing math facts, and discussing the day's classroom experiences can significantly impact a student's success. These small daily efforts play a crucial role in reinforcing the learning that takes place in school.

We will continue to engage our families and community through school events, volunteer opportunities, and celebrations of the diversity that enriches Butterfly Ridge Elementary. If you are interested in participating in the exciting work happening here at BRES, please do not hesitate to reach out to your child's teacher.

In closing, our mission remains steadfast: Butterfly Ridge Elementary is committed to preparing children for life by fostering academic and social growth while holding all students to high expectations. We strive to develop respectful and kind relationships, addressing the needs of the whole child and their family.

We look forward to a wonderful year together!

Warm regards,

Ja CM

Jason A. Anderson

Principal, Butterfly Ridge Elementary School